

St. Paul Early Learning Center JUNE 2018

CATHOLIC IDENTITY:

During the month of June the children will learn about God the Father and how much He loves all of us.

JUNE THEMES:

Ocean/Beach, Zoo, Water Day, Donuts with Dad. ABC Countdown to Summer

THIS MONTH:

Monday, June 4th: Yoga Class Begins

Friday, June 8th: Water Day

Friday, June 15th: Donuts with Dad

Wed., June 20th: June Advisory Council Mon., June 25th: ABC Countdown begins

LOOKING AHEAD:

Wednesday, July 4th: Center Closed

Independence Day

Tuesday, July 31st: Family Fun Day

Center Closes at

12:00 Noon

Thank you to Artist, Lorrie Drennan, for creating our new sign and Carpenter, Pete Canizaro, for building it. We are very excited and proud of our new sign.



St. Paul Early Learning Center 601-992-2876 -FAX-601-992-9972 Email: stpaullearningcenter@gmail.com
Website:www.saintpaullearningcenter.com
Jennifer Henry, Director Darlene Scanlon, Assistant



Thank you, Ms. Donna Speed, for organizing St. Paul Early Learning Center 2018 Water Day!!! Also, thank you to all the parents who helped make this such a fun day for our children.



St. Paul Early Learning Center will celebrate "Donuts with Dad" on Friday, June 15th. This celebration is for the Young 2, Older 2, PreK3, PreK3&4 and PreK4&5 classes.

The Nursery, Older Infants, Creepers and Toddler Dads will have a treat to take with them.



Miss Sammy Wise - PreK 3&4 Teacher Elizabeth Purvis - Creepers Layla Ganz - Toddlers Sophie Hearst and Olivia Weldon - Young 2's Asher East and Woods Turner - Older 2's Lucy Peterson and Collin Tolliver - PreK3

St. Paul Early Learning Center Advisory Council met on May 16, 2018. Natalie Moody agreed to be the Secretary of the Advisory Council. The Council completed the Administrator's Review and the Advisory Council's Self Evaluation. The Learning Center has 108 students. The staff will have a Professional Development Day on May 29th. Tom Mullen reported the finances are good and we should end the year on budget. The Maintenance Committee is seeking information on updating the walls, office area and PreK4&5 room.



save the date

The St. Paul Early Learning Center Annual Golf Tournament is **Friday, September 14th**, at Bay Pointe. We will ask each family to donate a prize, and/or play in the tournament. Prizes can include gift cards from local restaurants and stores, golf accessories, etc. Please see the signup sheet in your child's classroom. T-shirts coming soon! Thank you!